Foothall

The '46 foothall team started the season ahead this year with most of the team
coming back to school a few days early. The team had very few experienced men,
as most of the boys were green, but with hard practice they caught on slowly. The
first game caught up with us before the inexperienced had a chance to better them-
selves. The football squad this year, because of so many inexperienced boys, did not
come out on top. Even though they did not, there was that undefeatable spirit
through the whole season. At the close of the season the boys picked “Pete” Manos
the most valuable player on the team. “Pete” well-deserved this honor.

The football team would like to thank Captain E. W. Burnette for his excellent
coaching and his having faith in his team even though it had a tough season.



